
Nominations  sought  for  Blue
Ribbon Awards
Lake  Tahoe  South  Shore  Chamber  of  Commerce  is  seeking
nominations  for  the  11th  annual  Blue  Ribbon  Awards.

The  Blue  Ribbon  Awards  will  be  Nov.  8  at  MontBleu  in
Stateline.  The  nomination  period  is  open  until  Oct.  5.

This  awards  program  is  the  community’s  opportunity  to
recognize  South  Shore  businesses,  organizations  and
individuals  for  achievements,  community  contributions,  and
milestones.

Categories  include:  experience,  entrepreneur,  tourism,
geotourism, customer service business, and customer service
public agency.

Go online to nominate.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/07/nominations-sought-for-blue-ribbon-awards-2/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/07/nominations-sought-for-blue-ribbon-awards-2/
https://tahoechamber.org/blue-ribbon-awards-nominations/

